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To:         SFMTA Board of Directors  

Amanda Eaken, Chair 
Stephanie Cajina, Vice Chair 
Steve Heminger, Director 
Dominica Henderson, Director 
Fiona Hinze, Director 
Janet Tarlov, Director 

 
Through:  Keka Robinson-Luqman  

Secretary | Citizens’ Advisory Council 
 
From:   Aaron Leifer  

Chair | Citizens’ Advisory Council 
 
Subject:   SFMTA CAC Recommendation 
 

In our Citizens’ Advisory Council meeting on July 11, 2024, the Council adopted the following 
recommendation: 
 
CAC MOTION 240711.01 
 

The SFMTA CAC recommends that the SFMTA Board of Directors approve the West Portal 
Safety and Community Space Improvements. The SFMTA CAC also recommends that the 
SFMTA Board of Directors authorize the agency to implement a pilot – studying transit, 
safety, and economic impacts – of integrating additional transit-only lanes and/or turn 
restrictions from the original proposal. 

 
It is the opinion of the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council that the proposed recommendation 
would be of significant benefit to the citizenry of San Francisco and the San Francisco Municipal 
Transportation Agency.  

 


